
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 18th September 2023 
 
Dear families, 
 
Welcome back! 
 
I have just come in from the field – Freya Symonds, a 1st team Norwich City footballer has been in to 
coach some of the girls – much excitement.  They will visit once a week during this half term.  You may 
know our theme this half term is space.  Take a look at the website to find out what we will be learning 
about. 
To update you, interviews for the new executive Headteacher will take place next week – I will keep 
you updated. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Job vacancy 

 
We are looking to recruit a midday supervisor. To 
work Monday – Friday over the lunch period in the 
dinner hall and on the playground, this could be a 
job share. 
 
If you or any family or friends are interest please 
request an application form from the school office.   
 
Closing date 27th September 
 

Menu change – Thursday 5th October 
 

This will be the hot and vegetarian option for the 
day but jacket potatoes and packed lunches will 

still be available to order. 
 

 

Looking  Ahead 
 
Monday 2nd October – Harvest Service 
 
Friday 20th October – Coots cake sale 
 
Friday 20th October – FOSS non uniform day 
 
Friday 10th November NHS flu Vaccine – details to 
follow 
 
Monday 20th November – School photographs 

Our topic this term is  
 

SPACE   

Our core value this term is  

Responsibility 

The local authority have shared this link which gives advice about keeping children healthy. 
 
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/09/08/a-parents-guide-to-keeping-kids-healthy-this-school-year/ 

 

 

https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/09/08/a-parents-guide-to-keeping-kids-healthy-this-school-year/

